
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
Dear Class of 2020 & Families,     
 

Senior year is here, how exciting! The high school senior year is always packed with 
wonderful experiences and memories that last a lifetime. Events are a source of fun, pride, 
and tradition for our scholars and provide them with opportunities to share in and celebrate 
the accomplishments of the Class of 2020.  

 
In order to begin our preparations, we will be collecting senior dues. Only cash and 

money orders written out to Strawberry Mansion High School will be accepted. Students with 
financial hardships need to see Principal McCracken to discuss their situation. The $150.00 
non-refundable senior dues must be paid by April 24th, 2020 and includes: 

 
• Graduation cap, gown, tassel, and stole 
• Senior Portrait sitting fee 
• Yearbook  
• Diploma cover 
• Senior luncheon 
• Senior t-shirt 

 
***Senior dues do NOT cover the cost of purchasing senior portraits, class trip, or prom!*** 

 
Senior portraits will be taken on December 12th and 13th from 8:30am to 2:30pm in the 

Auditorium. You will be assigned a specific time to sit with the photographer so make sure 
you plan accordingly. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Class 
Sponsor. 

 
Please note that senior activities are a privilege and non-payment or infractions of the 

Student Code of Conduct may result in exclusion from one or more of the class events.  
 
Let’s have a great year… Mansion Class of 2020: “Capable of Greatness!” 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. Brian McCracken       Mrs. Heather La Pera 
SMHS Principal       Senior Class Sponsor 

		

	

	


